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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK A 

Meal Deal 
 

Our Refectory team have informed us that the ‘meal deal’ is now priced at £3.00.  Please ensure that you 

have topped up your child/children’s account to cover this cost if they wish to purchase this deal. 

 
 

 
 
Open Evening 
 
Year 6 Open Evening is on Wednesday 17 September between 6.00-8.30pm.   

 
 
 

Year 10 Prefects 
 
The application process for Year 10 Prefects is open.  An EduLink message has been sent to all Year 10 
pupils, so if your child is interested, please submit an application. 

 
 

Save the date! 
 
The Leavers’ Formal evening for Year 11 pupils is being planned and is looking to be an exciting evening.  
Please save the date - this will be Thursday 26 June 2026. 

 
 
 
 
Open Evening – Sixth Form 
 

Our Open Evening for Sixth Form is coming up.  If your child is interested, this will be help on Thursday 2 

October.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 
 


